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I strongly oppose this bill. The passing of this bill will negatively impact a vast majority 

of Oregon constituents across the state, especially those whose livelihoods and 

heritage rest in everything this bill is trying to outlaw. The residents in the more rural 

areas of our state who have deep roots in Oregon have been underrepresented in 

our government and we cannot take their freedoms and livelihoods away from them. 

Please do the right thing for the majority of Oregonians. Thank you.  


